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Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,

It’s hard to believe that Oregon Senators who have grandchildren could look them in the eye in the future if they
don’t support a strong climate action bill....NOW. 

This is not a financial decision.  It’s a decision that affects their lives.  I am 75 so will be dead before it matters.  My
grandchildren are ages 4, 15, and 17.  I want them to have the beautiful Oregon we have now, but are losing fast. 
Oceans, forests, hillsides, rivers, and soil are all affected by the decisions YOU are making.  We simply cannot
allow the polluting to continue at current levels. 

We are only one state, but if we can pass a Strong SB 1530, other states will follow.

Pass this bill in a stronger form not a weaker one.  Look at your grandchildren (or your own children) and decide: 
are business interests really more important?  Don’t leave the Hard decisions to the future. Step up to the plate now.

Sincerely,
Lindsay Parks
2445 NW Westover Rd Unit 102 Portland, OR 97210-3151
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